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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOG A, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II
@ A

April 7, 1982 p g

TVA-SNP-TS-29 g RECE;VED 9
APR8 ;gg g ;Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director ;

Office of Nuclear Rea"ctor Regulation & % g assu wr g y
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission r %ga
Washington, DC 20555 g jp
Dear Mr. Denton: * fG

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 50.59, we are enclosing 40 copies of a
requested amendment to operating license DPR-77 to change the Sequoyah
Nuclear Plant unit 1 technical specifications (Enclosure 1). The proposed
amendment requests a change in surveillance requirements for snubbers

(4.7.9.a). The justification to support the proposed change is also
provided (Enclosure 2).

In accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR Part 170.22, we have
determined the proposed amendment to be Class II for unit 1. This
classification is based on the fact that the amendment is administrative
in nature. The remittance fee of $1200 is being wired to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission, Attention: Licensing Fee Management Branch.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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M. R. Wisenburg
Nuclear Erigineer
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| Notary Public
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Enclosure (40)
cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, 9uite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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